
Proclamation

Bullying Elimination Week 
September 20 - 26, 2021 

Whereas bullying has always been a significant international dilemma that can lead to 
death for victims in extreme circumstances; and 

Whereas bullying can impact the lives of children and adolescents leading to a lifetime 
of devastating effects for those who experience it; and 

Whereas there is hope for victims of bullying which is why this significant event is being 
proclaimed; as Bullying Elimination Week proves that bullying victims are not alone in 
the world and that a lot of people care about what they are experiencing; and 

Whereas the onus is on all of the residents of Canada and world-wide to be the positive 
change that is needed in this world in order to prove to bullying victims that there are 
millions of people globally who want to see bullying eliminated from society. 

Therefore be it resolved that, on behalf of the Corporation of the Town of Aurora, I, 
Mayor Tom Mrakas, do hereby proclaim the week of September 20th – 26th, 2021 as 
Bullying Elimination Week in the Town of Aurora. 

Tom Mrakas 
Mayor 
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